
Entek GRB LLC (Entek) has implemented an internal plan to assure the COGCC that berms will be 
installed at the Moffat 26-12-89 SWD 1 prior to it being put back into service.  The tank battery is 
currently not in service due to low oil and gas pricing.  Entek certifies that all tanks associated with this 
facility are currently empty.  Locks and tags have been put on all inlets and outlets to the tank facility and 
the photos of this operation are attached.  Each tank has not been individually locked from one another 
since the facility inlet and outlet have been locked.  Once this facility has economic feasibility to re-
instate service, Entek commits to the COGCC that appropriate berming will be installed around the entire 
facility before these tanks are put in service.  The tags on the locks will read that this facility shall not be 
put into service and locks shall not be removed until appropriate berming is completed for the facility to 
meet the COGCC rulings. 

Please see the accompanied pictures that show the entrance, exit and verbiage on the tags. 


